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SAVE THE DATE – SAT 30TH OCTOBER - JUNIOR 

ROUND ROBIN  

Singles matches only. All junior players welcome. A great chance 

to meet up with team mates and enjoy a hit of tennis. Please 

confirm your interest ASAP (latest by 28th October) to 

your team manager. More details will be shared with team 

managers about timeslots for your grade.  

SEASON 1, 2022 

We are very excited about next Season. On 25th October, we 

will reach out to confirm player interest via SMS. By 14th 

November provisional teams will be shared with players. For 

those who have paid Season 2, 2021 you will receive a credit for 

Season 1, 2022. Other players will need to pay their membership 

before the season commences.   

HOODIES  

A reminder for those that ordered junior hoodies a few months 

ago, they are now ready for pick up. Just ask Carole at the office. 

Orders made for adult hoodies will arrive before the end of the 

year.  

TEAM PHOTOS FROM SEASON 1 ARE READY 

FOR COLLECTION AT THE OFFICE  

Pop in to pick up your team photo from Season 1. They look 

great and a wonderful momento of a great season.  

ROUND 3 OF THE GET ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHER 

PROGRAM IS NOW OPEN! 

The program helps families doing it tough pay for sporting 

memberships and registration fees, uniforms and equipment. 

For more information contact:  

https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/promo-pack/ 

IT’S TIME!  

 

• TENNIS BALLS 

• TENNIS RACKET 

• SUNBLOCK  

• MASK  

 

THE COURTS ARE OPEN 
AND READY FOR YOU! 
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